
THE DAILY BULLETIN 

CANYON HIGH SCHOOL 
    MONDAY JANUARY 27, 2014 
     

GENERAL 

 
Attention students . . .Did you know Canyon has a new Mission Statement? 
 
It reads: 
 
"Our mission is to develop responsible citizens who have the knowledge, skills, and 
experience necessary for either beginning post-secondary education or entering the 
workforce" 
 
When you graduate - will you have what it takes to start your career?  Will you be ready 
for college? 
 
If you are unsure about the answer to either of these questions, schedule a meeting with 
you counselor and/or career advisor today.  We can help . . .  

 

COWBOYS:  Tomorrow is Tuesday and TUTORING TUESDAY is back.  Don’t forget Library and 

Tutoring Tuesday—tomorrow after school!   

 
CANYON BLOOD DRIVE IS HERE ---On Wednesday February 5th Canyon will host a UCLA blood drive.  

Donate blood, save a life, and get movie tickets and a cookie!  You must be 16 years of age and weigh at 

least 110 pounds.  Stop by Mr. Cuny's room in C-6 to pick up paperwork.   Save a Life!!! 

 

OPEN PERIOD STICKERS:   If you need an Open Period Sticker on the back of your ID card for this 

semester, please bring BOTH your ID card AND your printed schedule to the AP office before school, 

at brunch, or lunch.  DO NOT COME DURING CLASS TIME.  Do NOT come during PERIOD 6. 

 

ATTENTION JUNIORS AND SENIORS:  If you are interested in participating in this years Prom 

Fashion Show, applications are available outside the ASB Office now.  First come first serve.  Deadline 

to apply is February 7. 

  

MEETINGS 

HEY S.O.S. MEMBERS, there will be a meeting in G-217 on Tuesday, January 28. Also, new members 

are always welcome! Hope to see you there. 

 

KEY CLUB MEETING is Wednesday, January 29 in S-4 at lunch.  Don’t forget your 20 hours for last 

semester are due at the meeting or you can turn them earlier in room V-1. 

 

 



Hey cowboys! The GSA is starting again and will have the first meeting of the semester on Thursday, 

January 30 at lunch in Room C-4; it is a pot-luck so please bring some food if you can, if you can’t, still 

come! This is a very important meeting, and we will be passing out the GSA Workshop Summit forms! If 

you are interested please come to the meeting! If you still would like to apply please meet with an 

officer! 

SENIORS 

 

CLASS RING DELIVERY:     
SENIORS!  Jostens will be on campus to delivery Class Rings on: 

 

   Tuesday, Jan 28th  

   During Lunch 

   On the Outdoor Stage      

    

Please be sure to make your final payment online prior to this date OR you may pay your balance due with 

cash or a credit card on this day!  Also, if you still need to order your Cap & Gown or make a payment for 

Graduation items please see Jostens on this day!   

 

COC Trip...If you're a senior with an IEP and plan on going to COC after high school, you need to sign 

up for the registration trip on February 27th. See Mrs. Rincon in G-126 or your Case Manager. 

 

SENIORS!  Did you think it was too late to apply to a 4-year college?  Some awesome colleges have 

rolling admissions and are still accepting applications!  We are going to have college reps here from 

Colorado Mesa College  March 3rd  5th period in H-1 

Louisiana State                May 2nd     5th period in H-1 

Come and see if these colleges are a MATCH for you! 

 


